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For Immediate Release                 
Contact: Natalie Oliver 
708-758-6101 
noliver@villageoflynwood.net 
 
The Memory of Detective Daniel G. Kirby to be honored by the Village of Lynwood 
 
Lynwood, IL – Mayor Jada D. Curry, the Board of Trustees, and the Lynwood Police Department 
to honor the memory of Detective Daniel G. Kirby on Tuesday, September 28th, 2021, at the 
6:00pm Board Meeting located in the Municipal Building at 21460 East Lincoln Highway, 
Lynwood, IL 60411.   
 
The Lynwood Police Department will retire the badge of Detective Kirby and rename the training 
facility in his honor to be now known as, “The Daniel G. Kirby Training Facility.”  Mayor Curry will 
read a resolution to be dedicated in his memory.  A ceremony and presentation will take place at 
the board meeting to honor his memory and the dedication of the training facility.   
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